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HB 2013 
Relating to alcohol 

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Gomberg 
 

HB 2013 permits malt beverages, wine, and cider products to be directly delivered to a 

retailer in Oregon who holds a direct shipper permit issued by the Oregon Liquor and 

Cannabis Commission. The measure brings statute into conformity with a legal 

settlement reached between OLCC and out of state beverage distributors.  

 

The -A4 amendment provides $175,000 Other Funds expenditure limitation to the OLCC 

to modify its existing IT system to capture the filing of reports on the quantity of 

beverages shipped, and contains technical conforming statutory reference recommended 

by Legislative Counsel. 

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends HB 2013 be 

amended by the –A4 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

  

 


